
March Madness 

3  ESAC Meeting 8:45 am 

5  E3 Trades Workshop Lethbridge 

 Badminton 3:40-4:40 

7-10 No School 

12  Badminton 3:40-4:40 

13  Report Card Day 

 Hotdog day 

17  St. Patrick’s Day 

19 Badminton 3:40-4:40 

20  Classroom Farm Safety Presentations 

21  No School 

26 Badminton 3:40-4:40 

27  Hot Lunch  

 Science Olympics 

ESAC Spaghetti lunch was a 

huge success!   Thank you to ESAC 

for another great meal.   

Your dedication to the                                   

students and staff of                                

Enchant School does                                

not go unnoticed. 

Even with the cooler temperatures  

no one got board on the ski hill or 

cold feet at the skating rink.   

Thank you to ESAC for covering the cost of all 

the students on the ski trip.  To the parents 

who take care of the ice at the arena we are 

grateful for all of the hard work 

that you put into it. 

Pancakes and Pajama day is always a hit, a bit 

sticky but a whole lot of fun.   A big thank you to 

the staff who helped to cook and serve close to 

100 students pancakes and sausages.  We are so 

lucky to have an exceptional team 

here at the Enchant School! 

E3, a part of a Southern        

Alberta Collegiate Institute 

(SACI) career pathways        

program, is a unique offering in collaboration 

with seven Southern Alberta School            

Divisions, Lethbridge College, and industry 

partners. Tailored for grades 7-9 students, E3 

offers a hands-on approach to exploring 

Trades, Agriculture and Health Care. This   

program exposes students to careers and 

training available in those areas and the   

necessary skills and knowledge to succeed in 

these industries, making it a valuable          

opportunity for their future.   

We will be hosting the Science Olympics at Enchant 

School this year.  Good luck to those students who 

will be participating and thank you to everyone 

working behind the scenes. 

After School Badminton will run 

Wednesdays from 3:40-4:40 for 

grades 6-9 students 



Enchant School Community, 
 
 
With the weather getting nicer over the last week it is hard not to feel like spring is in the 
air. It has been nice for the students to get back outside at recess and enjoy the warmer 
weather. With the warmer weather comes the end of our skating season. We had two full 
weeks of skating this year and we greatly appreciate those that work hard to keep the ice in 
tip top condition. We are so fortunate to have access to the rink and the students all love 
the opportunity to go and skate for PE class. If any of you have old skates or helmets that 
you are willing to donate it would be appreciated as there is some equipment that needs to 
be replaced. Helmets in particular are needed.  
 
We had a great ski trip back on February 13th at Castle Mountain. It was a fantastic day for 
all who attended. A huge thank you to Enchant School Council for their generosity in   
funding this trip for all students at the school. I received compliments about our students 
from Ski instructors, our bus driver and the manager at the Fort Macleod McDonalds     
Restaurant. Thank you to the students that are doing an incredible job in representing our 
school community in such a positive manner. 
 
Earlier in February our Grade 4-6 Basketball team competed in a mini tournament at    
Vauxhall High school where we competed against 3 teams from Vauxhall Elementary 
School. We played three games and won all three of our games. Our team displayed great 
teamwork and sportsmanship throughout the tournament. Way to go Eagles! 
 
Badminton for grade 6 - 9 students will begin next week. Badminton will be every   
Wednesday after school from 3:40 to 4:40 until Divisionals/Zones in April. 
 
One final note. I would like to let everyone know that this will be my final year at Enchant 
School. I will be retiring at the end of this school year. Enchant School and the community 
it serves have been fantastic to me over the 3 years that I have been Principal. I will miss 
the students, staff and families that I have had the chance to work with over my time at the 
school. The search has started for my replacement. All parents should be receiving a    
document that will allow you to have input on the skills and qualities that you think are   
important for the successful candidate to demonstrate. I will always have a special place in 
my heart for the time and experiences that I have had at Enchant School. I am looking    
forward to the final months of the school year. Thank you for all that each of you do. 
 
 
Darryl Moser 
Principal 
Enchant School 



February has been a busy and fast month in 
grade two. We  have started our measurement 
unit in math, students  have been learning about 
using different items to measure.  They have  
also been measuring themselves using standard 
and non-standard units of measurement!  
In science, students learned about the different 
ways that sound travels and will be learning all 
about light! In Social we started investigating 
the climate in Saskatoon, in groups students are 
becoming experts about each season's climate in 
Saskatoon. We also had our Valentine’s day   
party which was lots of fun for everyone! 

I cannot believe that we are almost through the month of February already. The kids and I agree that this 

year is flying by! This month in grade 5/6, students have been busy writing narrative stories, something 

we will continue into next month. We have also started a novel study of the book “Number the Stars” by 

Lois Lowry, a choice the class made using consensus. We were able to study flight, making a number of 

different “aircrafts” and studying the science behind what makes them fly.  

This is just a snippet of the learning that has gone on in our class this month.  



February was a short and fun month in the grade one 

classroom. We enjoyed skating and had an exciting 

Valentine’s day party! The students are continuing to 

work on becoming better readers and writers. We  

finished reading short vowel words and we are 

starting to learn about consonant blends. Everyone is 

excited to count to 100 in math.  

Energy and movement is our topic in science and the 

kids have been exploring the movement of animals 

and objects. We are continuing to discuss change in 

ourselves and our community in social studies.   

Hopefully spring is around the corner!  

February in kindergarten has been filled with 

kindness that has been shown in our classroom 

this month.  We enjoyed a valentine celebration 

and learned about pink shirt day. The focus was 

on how we can be a good citizen inside and      

outside of school.  As we head into March, we 

will be learning the remaining letters of the       

alphabet.  In math, measurement activities will be 

the focus and in wellness, the four food groups 

will be discussed.    



Junior High students have been working on a 

study of the novel Days of Terror. It tells the 

story of Peter Neufeld and his family, as they 

deal with the hardships of war, famine, and  

immigration to Canada during the late 1910’s 

to early 1920’s. Following the reading and 

completion of chapter reflections, the students 

are creating book projects to show off their  

understanding of the novel! 

The grade 3/4’s has a blast celebrating 

Valentine’s Day. They decorated folders 

- with paper-pieced hearts & punny  

sayings - and exchanged valentines. 

Everyone was so grateful and the room 

was filled with smiles and shouts of, 

“thank you!” They also enjoyed a few 

sweet treats.   



Time has flown by! The children have been learning 

about kindness and what it means to be kind these 

past few weeks. We have shared our own ways of 

saying thank you and what that looks like in our 

classroom. In March we are looking at exploring 

signs of spring and the baby animals that come 

Summer Camp Anyone? 
Our SKILLS Camps focus on individual skill development, 

breaking each skill down to the bare bones and building 

them up to being game ready.  

Each participant will receive a camp T-shirt if registered by 

the deadline (two weeks prior to the start of camp). 

These camps are open to all athletes, not just W.R. Myers 

students or LVC members!  

We recommend registering for the age group that the par-

ticipant will be in the upcoming school/club season. 

SPOTS ARE LIMITED, SO REGISTER EARLY!!! 

Registration is now open at  

https://lethbridgevolleyballclub.com/camps-and-events/  

https://lethbridgevolleyballclub.com/camps-and-events/


S
u

n
d

a
y

 
t

h
u

r
s

d
a

y
 

T
u

e
s

d
a

y
 

S
a

t
u

r
d

a
y

 
F

r
id

a
y

 
W

e
d

n
e

s
d

a
y

 
M

o
n

d
a

y
 

2
 

3
 

4
 

5
 

6
 

7
 

8
 

9
 

1
0

 
1

1
 

1
2

 
1

3
 

1
4

 
1

5
 

1
6

 
1

7
 

1
8

 
1

9
 

2
0

 
2

1
 

2
2

 

2
3

 
2

4
 

2
5

 
2

6
 

2
7

 
2

8
 

2
9

 

3
0

 
3

1
 

 
 

 
 

 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 
K

in
d

e
rg

ar
te

n
 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 
Ea

rl
y 

Le
ar

n
in

g 

Ea
rl

y 
Le

ar
n

in
g 

Ea
rl

y 
Le

ar
n

in
g 

Ea
rl

y 
Le

ar
n

in
g 

Ea
rl

y 
Le

ar
n

in
g 

Ea
rl

y 
Le

ar
n

in
g 

K
in

d
e

rg
ar

te
n

 

H
o

t 
Lu

n
ch

 D
ay

 

H
o

td
o

g 
D

ay
 

N
o

 S
ch

o
o

l 

2
0

2
5

 

Ea
rl

y 
Le

ar
n

in
g 

Ea
rl

y 
Le

ar
n

in
g 

N
o

 S
ch

o
o

l 

N
o

 S
ch

o
o

l 
R

e
p

o
rt

 C
ar

d
s 

ES
A

C
 8

:4
5

 a
m

 

Sc
ie

n
ce

 O
ly

m
p

ic
s 

E3
 T

ra
d

es
  

W
o

rk
sh

o
p

 

D
ay

 


